
 
 

 
 

Report of the Quebec Studies Student Association  
AUS Legislative Assembly Feb. 21, 2018 

 
Departmental Updates 

• We have been organizing Cine-Club for the past few weeks for courses in our department.  
• We held a meeting two weeks ago to determine what events we should try to plan for the remaining of 

this semester  
 

Upcoming Events 
• We are in the process of deciding which events we can afford / offer to the McGill community and 

thinking of collaborating efforts with other departments to put on another event / organize an outing  
• VP Finance and President will meet with AUS Finance on Tuesday to work out our budget for the 

semester.  
 
President 

• President spoke with welcome center at McGill to arrange next year's participation in the Quebec CEGEP 
student winter fair  

• Arranged for the election of QSSA VP Internal  
• Purchased snacks for the Cine-Club events  
• Will continue to collaborate with team to increase student involvement in QSSA 
• Attended and will continue to attend courses and speak with professors about presenting the association 

to their students 
 
VP Finance 

• VP Finance of QSSA will raise money through bake sales and movie nights in order to propose great 
activities related to Québec's culture to McGill students  

• Meeting with VP Finance AUS Tuesday Feb. 20 
 
VP External 

• The QSSA will be continuing its communications with different Montréal organizations in order to 
eventually plan another event to link McGill to the greater community.  

• The QSSA will be continuing to promote the association and the minor program to McGill students to help 
further educate the McGill community about where we are studying. 

 
VP Internal 

• The VP Internal will ensure the smooth functioning of the QSSA meetings and also the management of 
emails.  

• She will ensure that the team is staying up to date with the events and other meetings the QSSA has 
planned for the next weeks. 

 
VP Events 

• The VP Events will continue to supervise future events organized by QSSA, such as eventual Quebec City 
Trip tentatively planned for this summer  

• She will also continue to promote the events and fundraisers by emails and social media accounts  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Olivia Kurajian, QSSA President 

Arts Undergraduate Society of McGill University 
855 Sherbrooke Street West    
Leacock B-12 
Montreal, Quebec  H3A 2T7 
 

Office: (514) 398-1993 
Fax: (514) 398-4431 

http://www.ausmcgill.com 


